



Planning and Funding P O Box 1600, CHRISTCHURCH

Telephone: 0064 3 364 4130 Fax: 0064 3 364 4165 Wayne.turp@cdhb.health.nz

21 May 2019

Siobhan Lehnhard

Email: fyi-request-10098-8f0e67b2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Siobhan

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10090

I refer to your email dated 24 April 2019 requesting the following information from Canterbury DHB regarding assaults against nursing staff. Specifically:

How many assaults against nurses by members of the public/patients, broken down by each year from 2015-2018.

So (x) total for 2015-2018

- (x) total for 2015
- (x) total for 2016
- (x) total for 2017
- (x) total for 2018

We are writing to confirm that we are granting a response to your request, and that this will be provided to you as soon as is reasonably practicable.

Yours sincerely

Wayne Turp

Project Specialist

Warne T